
 

 

 

The Physical Inspection Alignment Initiative is pleased to announce that the REAC 

team will attend the NCSHA Housing Credit Connect Conference in Chicago, IL 

June 19-22, 2018.  The Alignment Initiative is located at Booth #57 in the Market 

Place.  We would greatly appreciate the opportunity to speak with potential 

partners both on the physical inspection alignment, in addition to REAC’s FASS-

Multifamily financial risk tool.  To set up meetings with members of our team 

please feel free to contact Dina.E.Elani@hud.gov 
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